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ENJOY &  

ACHIEVE 

STAY 

SAFE 

BE HEALTHY 

MAKE A  

POSITIVE 
CONTRIBUTION 

ACHIEVE 

ECONOMIC 

WELL 

 BEING 

 
EVERY 
CHILD 

MATTERS 

 

THE   

FIVE  

OUTCOMES 

FOR  

CHILDREN 
Welcome to all of our new members and parents and to all of our original 
members and parents at S C Kids. 
 
I hope that everyone has had a chance to settle back in and are enjoying our 
activities. In these newsletters will take a look at what has been going on in 
club, and all of the exciting things we have planned for the term. If you have 
any suggestions for future content of this newsletter that you would find 
helpful please let me know. 
 
Kind regards 
Lyn Hoban – Manager. 

  
 

Fun at Brueton Park – Pond dipping 

   

Writing and performing our play 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 THE 7 
PRINCIPLES OF 

PLAYWORK 

The provision 
extends the choice 

and control that 
children have over 

their play, the 
freedom they enjoy 
and the satisfaction 

they gain from it. 

 

The provision 
maximises the range 
of play opportunities. 

The provision fosters 
independence and 
self-esteem. 

The provision 
fosters children's 
respect for others 
and offers 
opportunities 
for social 
interaction. 

The provision 
fosters the child's 
well-being, healthy 
growth and 
development, 
knowledge and 
understanding, 
creativity and 
capacity to learn 
 

The provision 
recognises the 
child's need to test 
boundaries and 
responds positively 
to that need 

The provision 
manages the 
balance between 
the need to offer 
risk and the need to 
keep children safe 
from harm. 

 

 

 

 

Circus skills 

   

   

Designing our beach bags We made our own Lego 
game 

A balloon critter! 

Our trip to the Sea Life centre –  
More pictures of this wonderful day in school 

   

It’s Magic! 



 
 
 

Week beginning Week beginning 
 

3rd Nov 2014 
 
 
 

 
Celebrating 

Diwali 
& Remembrance 

 
1st Dec 2014 

 
Christmas Cookery 

 
10th Nov 2014 

 
 
 

 
Eco week 

 
8th Dec 14 

 
Santa’s workshop 

 
17th Nov 2014 

 
 
 

 
T.V Week 

 
15th Dec 2014 

 
Game Show week 

 
24th Nov 2014 

 
 
 

 
Mosaic week 

 
Look out for our individual activities on 

the S C Kids Notice board by our 
entrance door. 

THEMES AT S C KIDS NEXT TERM 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember; 
• Mobile phones must not be used on the premises or whilst collecting your child. 

• Photographs of your children playing may not be taken due to data protection rules. 
• Parents and children are not allowed to return to classrooms or pegs with their 

child for health and safety reasons. 
 

Please tell us; 
• If your child is attending a club after school. 

• Going home with a friend straight from school. 
• Not attending a booked session. 

 
 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

• We hope you have noticed our new table covers, and bright colourful mats, we also have 
new games and equipment in this term which have gone down well, especially a board 
game based on the old computer game Tetris. 

• To solve the problems of collapsing coat pegs, Mr Reich will be putting new coat pegs in 
the corridor. Please hang your coats and bags here before coming into the hall. 

 

           
         
         We also would like to welcome Colin Mander 
         to the S C  Kids team. Colin will be taking over 
         from Siobhan who left at the beginning of term to 
         pursue a teacher training course at university. 

 

 

Please contact the office or S C Kids staff, to ensure a place is available at club 
before sending your child. 
We will also advertise when days are full on the school newsletter. 
 
On checking our records we see that a number of parents have not submitted a 
password to be used when someone unexpected or not known to staff are sent to 
collect your child. Please ensure you get in touch if you have not done so. 
 
We would also ask that parents keep us updated should any information change. 
We especially have found that contact details have changed and not been 
updated. 
 
Many thanks 
Sue Haywood 
 
 
 


	MAKE A
	POSITIVE
	CONTRIBUTION

